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The Wright Stuff 
     
 

A Word from Bob Wright 
 

Happy Fourth of July, everyone!  We hope you are having a great 

summer so far.  We’re taking a short break and will be back with you 

for an exciting newsletter in August.   
 

Stay tuned!  Meanwhile, Let Freedom Ring, Let the White Dove Sail…!  

There’s no better time than this summer to enjoy the freedom of reading 

up on topics of interest and getting new conversations started.  We 

welcome your comments on Facebook.  Keep the anti-cancer 

momentum going! 
 

And a few great websites: 

www.MissionPossible.com 

www.NaturalNews.com 

www.fuelforthebody.org 

www.Beating-Cancer-Gently.com 
 

 Thanks, everybody, and stay safe out there!  See you in August. 

 
                    

   Bob Wright 

   Director and Founder 

   American Anti-Cancer Institute 

   International Wellness & Research Center 
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